
 

 

 

Class Dojo 

 

What is it? 

 

Across our KS3 and SLD classes here at Friars Academy, we utilise ClassDojo. 

 

ClassDojo is an online platform used to connect parents and classes together. 

 

This involves daily/weekly updates on what has been happening in class, 

including photographs and videos, so that parents have a clearer view as to 

what their child has been doing in school. 

 

 

Why use 

Class Dojo? 

 

It is used as a means of communication; the direct messaging function 

allows for quick and easy correspondence between teachers and parents. 

 

As ClassDojo’s interface has similarities to well-known social media 

platforms, it is extremely user friendly - accessible from a desktop, smart 

phone, tablet and even gaming devices! 

 

How do I 

join Class 

Dojo? 

 

You will be invited via email to join your child’s class, at no cost, as ClassDojo is free. 
Once connected, you do not need to connect again; as your child moves through the school, this 

will update automatically. 

Use this link to sign up for an account:     ClassDojo for Parents 

 

 

What Do I 

need to 

access Class 

Dojo? 

 

 

We recommend installing the ClassDojo app onto your phone or tablet – this way, access and 

correspondence to your child’s class is right in your pocket! 
 

 

What do I 

do If I can 

get on or 

have 

problems? 

 

If you ever encounter any issues using ClassDojo, then class teachers or our family support worker 

will be more than happy to assist in whatever way they can. 

 

We hope, that through this, you will be able to see all of the amazing things your child will do here 

at Friars. 

 

https://home.classdojo.com/#/signup

